

The Hub at Henley, Stratford Road, Henley-in-Arden B95 6AF 01564 794042

TO THE BEAUDESERT AND HENIEY IN ARDEN JPC

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PARISH CLERK AND CHAIR

28.03.23

Dear Ray,

I understand that the parish council is making available one off grants to help organisations with their Coronation Celebrations.

I hereby request the sum of £275 to support the Coronation Lunch to be Held by the Thursday Club on 4th May 2023.

The Thursday Club meets twice a week catering for the older person. It is supported by the Community Centre with paid and volunteer staff. We have 40 members, most attend on Thursdays, some on Tuesdays as well and a few stay in touch over the phone as they are largely housebound. Everyone wishes to make this event a real celebration of a once, in some cases twice, in a lifetime event. We hope you can help us create some precious memories.

The costs and items required are set out below.

EXPENDITURE

ITEM	ESTIMATE
TWO COURSE MEAL 35 PERSONS	595
TAKE HOME CUP CAKE (40)	160
WINE AND NON ALCOHOLIC DRINKS	60
DECORATIONS	200
MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS	0
CORONATION MEMENTO	160
TOTAL	1175
INCOME	
DONATION FROM DINERS 35 AT £15	525
FROM OUR OWN FUNDS	275
REQUEST FROM JPC	275
OTHER DONATIONS	100
TOTAL	1175

The members will arrive at 10.00am, the usual time, some being collected by our faithful volunteer drivers. They will spend the morning engaged in a variety of suitably themed activities including the "coronation" of our own King and Queen Consort" elected by secret ballot of the members. Lunch, prepared by Sue Dalby Catering, will be served by some volunteers and trustees and members will return home at around 2.30pm. Representatives of the council would be very welcome to join us by prior arrangement.

Your financial support for this much anticipated event would assist us greatly. The audited Accounts and Annual Report (2021-22) of the trust can be found on our website. www.thehubathenley.com

Many thanks in anticipation of your help

Peter Crathorne

Chairman

PLEASE REPLY TO: Peter Crathorne (Chair). The Hub Office, 8 Arden Road, Henley in Arden, B95 5LF

Tel: 07974573582. Email: chairhhcc@gmail.com www.thehubathenley.com